
November 20, 2018 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW PLLC 

Via Electronic Filing and Hand-Delivery 

Gwen R. Pinson, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Mark David Goss 
mdgoss@gosssamfordlaw.com 

(859) 368-7740 

Re: RIVERSIDE GENERATING COMPANY. L.L.C. v. KENTUCKY POWER COMPANY 
Case No. 2017-00472-Riverside Generating Company 

Executive Director Pinson: 

Accompanying this letter in electronic medium is Riverside Generating Company, L.L.C. 's 
Reply Brief. The filenames of the documents submitted electronically are: 

This Letter: Riverside Readlst 112018 - -
Reply Brief: Riverside_Reply_l 12018 

An original and six (6) copies of Riverside's Reply Brief are enclosed with this letter in the 
paper-medium submission made via hand-delivery. 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, this is to certify that the electronically filed 
documents (including this "Readl st" letter and the enclosures) are true and accurate copies of the 
same documents being filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the 
Commission on November 20, 2018; that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the 
Commission has excused from participation by electronic means; that the original and an 
appropriate number of copies of the documents transmitted electronically will be filed with the 
Commission in paper medium within two (2) business days from the date of the electronic filing; 
and that attached to the top of the paper medium submission is a copy in paper medium of the 
electronic notification from the Commission confirming receipt of electronic submission. 
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Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

CC (with enclosures): 

Hon. Mark R. Overstreet 
Hon. Katie M. Glass 
Hon. John W. Pollom 
Stites & Harbison, PLLC 
moverstreet@stites.com 
kglass@stites.com 
jwpollom@stites.com 

Enclosures 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mark David Goss 


